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Memorandum of Understanding with the Ministry of Justice of the
Russian Federation

Following the initiative of the Russian Federation, the EPLO Director, Professor Spyridon Flogaitis, visited
Moscow on 21 September, where a Memorandum of Understanding was signed between the Ministry of
Justice of the Russian Federation and the EPLO.

The Director held bilateral meetings with Vladimir S. Vorobyev, Vice-Chairman, State Registration
Chamber, Valery F. Kirilenko, Deputy Head, Accreditation and Visa Department, and Maria Viktorovna,
Head, Department of Foreign Relations, who expressed a positive attitude and spirit of cooperation towards
assisting the presence of the EPLO in their country.

The Memorandum of Understanding between the Ministry of Justice of the Russian Federation and the
EPLO confirms the good relations between the two parties and promotes their joint development.
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